
 
 
 
 
DATE:  February 28, 2023  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Tammi Royales, Director of Finance 
 
VIA:  Greg Humora, City Manager   
 
SUBJECT: Budget Monitoring Report Q2FY23  
 

Please see the attached 2022-2023 Budget Monitoring Report for the quarter ending 
December 31, 2022. 


